
My letter and points I sent. Hitting on personal levels as a homeowner on the river. 
 
 
I am writing to ask you to vote against HB 2555, HB 2695, and HB 2734.  
 
Below is the basis reasoning, however I want to add my personal two cents as to why my family 
opposes this pending regulation... 
 
My husband has lived on the river here for 20 years, he is 50 years old and has always dreamed 
of having a child to take out with friends on our boat for many adventures. 
We unfortunately could not make the dream come to fruition until 5 years ago when we were 
blessed with a beautiful little boy! 
This little boy has grown up watching his daddy drive boats, wakeboard and tells us and asks us 
every summer when he will be able to have fun on the water like daddy. He is approaching that 
age in which it’s okay to tube, begin wale boarding  lessons, etc. 
I can not fathom having to look my sweet boy in the eye and tell Him now that he’s old enough, 
he can’t do any of those things IN HIS OWN BACKYARD of all things. 
 
We rely on this river to support our property value, so that we can sell this down the road for 
my child’s college education. 
Please don’t strip our livelihood, dreams, and future possibilities from the folks who purchased 
these properties for THE PURPOSE of value, life experiences and dreams! 
 
This bill is SO much bigger!!   
 
 
Thank You, 
Danielle Sheets 



 


